Haverford Township Shade Tree Commission Meeting Minutes – January 27, 2014

A meeting of the Haverford Township Shade Tree Commission was held at the Haverford Township Municipal Building on January 27, 2014 and was called to order at 7:35 PM by Chair Jeanne Angell.

In attendance: Janae Alberts, Mark Anderson, Jeanne Angell, Joseph Celia, Chris Connell and Doreen Saar.

Harvard Road Project

Jeffrey Steigerwalt presented a subdivision plan for the Harvard Road project. After review of the plan submitted and related discussion, a motion was proposed, seconded and unanimously passed to recommend approval of the plan which includes two (2) street trees for each subdivision lot to be selected from the Commission's recommended list of street trees.

The minutes of the November 25, 2013 meeting were read and approved.

The minutes of the December 16, 2013 meeting were read and approved.

The Haverford Township Tree Tenders will continue its Free Tree Program this spring with fifty bare root trees being offered to Township residents and with hold a Tree Hugger Night fundraiser on February 22, 2014.

The township will cosponsor a pesticide and lawn maintenance workshop to be held on March 25, 2014 at Collingdale Borough Hall.

A motion was proposed to accept the following slate of officers for the Commission for the year ending December 31, 2014:

Chair - Doreen Saar

Vice-Chair – Jeanne Angell

Secretary - Mark Anderson

The motion was seconded and unanimously passed to accept the slate of officers as proposed.

The next meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Monday, February 24, 2014 at 7:30 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark D Anderson

Mark D Anderson